
 

Homework Information 2020-21 

Year 11 

Information 

All homework to be set on Satchel One (previously Show my Homework).   

https://www.satchelone.com/login?subdomain=ormistonsixvillagesacademy 

Staff and students can log onto Satchel One using their Microsoft Office 365 password. Parents will be sent a specific 

code which will allow them to access their own child’s Satchel One account. The specific code will be sent out during 

the first week of September by email. 

As well as the homework that will be set for pupils, there will also be the chance for Teachers to run Live Online 

Lessons via Microsoft Teams. Use the links below for the Academy’s guidance on Live Online Lessons via Microsoft 

Teams and a supplementary Parental Guide. 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1E1kJfIa8k9QdgxMwAAX0tNz1m7n_PmC-/view?usp=sharing 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1EwbkzIG4IBE3IT7f88L5JNbQ7hJoJsO4/view?usp=sharing 

When should homework be set? 

Heads of Department will have autonomy as to when homework is set within their subject areas. The consistency 

and quality of homework set will be monitored via the Satchel One Reports Function and Departmental Reviews. 

How frequently should homework be set? 

 In order to be fully prepared for their GCSE exams, we expect all Year 11 students to be spending at least an 

hour and a half per week, outside of lesson time, on each of their exam subjects.  This will total around 

fourteen hours per week.  

 This hour and a half should be spent either on homework or exam practice set by the subject teacher, which 

should take priority, or on revision of the key knowledge and skills needed for each exam. 

 There is no published homework timetable for Year 11.  Students should be preparing their own revision and 

homework timetables, to fit in with other commitments in their lives, and to ensure that they have rest and 

relaxation built in which suits their way of working. 

 On the Flying Start evening on Thursday 10th October, we will be providing more detail for both students and 

parents about effective revision timetables as well as providing you with a list of the key knowledge and 

skills for each core subject.  In the meantime, students should ensure that they complete work set each 

week and have gone over their learning from Year 10 to ensure that they are confident with the exam 

content covered. 

 You will receive further information about the Flying Start evening shortly; please keep that evening free if at 

all possible as we will be sharing key exam information for you and your child.   

How to revise at home 

https://www.loom.com/share/2245f3a4e9a64b429051f48def5b1a5d 

Any questions regarding homework should be directed to Mr J Case, Assistant Principal (details below). 

Mr J Case 

jce@ormistonsixvillages.org.uk 
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